
Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! I am Elaine High. I am one of the Special
Education Teachers at Tuscola High School. I am so excited to work with you and

your child! It’s going to be a year full of fun and learning. I can’t wait to see what the
year has in store for us. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. It
is so important to keep communication open between us and I would love to talk to

you whenever you feel the need. 
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About Me

Contact MeFun Facts ehigh@haywood.k12.nc.us
I have 2 dogs - Rex and
Trixie, and 1 cat - Chevy

I love Disney, traveling,
reading, listening to
music and graphic design
My favorite colors are blue
and pink, my favorite candy
are sour skittles, my favorite
animals are horses and dogs,
and my favorite person in
history is John Wayne. 

“Our greatest natural resource
is in the minds of our children.”

-Walter Elias Disney

(828) 456 - 2408  EXT.  128

Remind Code: @gebg2e 


